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Coronavirus Update – 1 October 2020

Op shops 
Op shops may now open for public trading if: 

· The Victorian government has advised that it is safe for retail businesses to re-open

· Parish council has resolved to re-open its op shop

· An op shop COVID-safe plan has been sent to registrar@melbourneanglican.org.au
The parish op shop should prepare a brief document following the Anglican Diocese of Melbourne’s COVID Safe Plan (available on the diocesan website), which considers the vulnerability of staff and volunteers and demonstrates adherence to government regulations for social distancing and cleaning of retail premises. 

Key Guidelines for op shop safety plan 
· Consideration is given to the vulnerability of staff and volunteers 

· All people in the shop should wear face masks at all times (unless they have a valid reason not to do so) throughout the shop, including any “staff only” areas.

· An attendance register must be maintained at all times and kept for 28 days.  Information recorded may be as brief as each person’s first name and a telephone number.

· The number of people in a parish op shop must allow 4 square metres per customer with people at least 1.5 metres apart.  For calculation, the area of the shop must be reduced by at least 30% to allow for shop fittings. There should be a notice at the entrance, stating how many people are permitted in the shop.

· Posters (provided on the diocesan website) must be printed and displayed at the front of the shop, providing guidance on staying safe during the pandemic. 

· Hand sanitiser must be available at the door, including staff exits. 

· Someone must be responsible for counting people in the shop and ensuring the maximum number is not exceeded. 

· A cleaning regime as per government regulations is maintained, recorded on a visible cleaning log. 

· Donations of new stock, including clothing, should be stored for an extended period or cleaned before placing them on the shop floor. 
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